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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 336 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

03/06 Larceny Wallace Dr. Deputies responded to a report that a delivery person removed 

a bag of can returns from the porch of a customer without 

permission. Deputies are investigating and working with the 

delivery service. Ongoing investigation.  

03/08 Criminal 

Mischief 

Sturbridge Ln. Deputies responded to three separate incidents of damage 

mailboxes that happened overnight. Ongoing investigation.  

03/08 Missing Person Williams Rd. Deputies responded to a reported missing person that didn’t 

return home after work. The complainant attempted to make 

telephonic contact with the subject with negative results. 

Deputies located the subject safe visiting a friend. All parties 

advised.  

03/12 Shoplifting Grand Island 

Blvd.  

Deputies responded to a report of a subject shoplifting from a 

business. The subject left the area prior to patrol arriving. 

Deputies are investigating. Evidence collected and patrol is 

attempting to locate the suspect.  

   ** Deputies responded to 5 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 5 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 1 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 7 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


